Freedom of Information Act 2000 – council tax empty premium charge
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Can you please provide me a list of council tax payers who have been charged a council tax empty premium charge since 1 April 2013 to date.

I am only interested where the charge payer was a corporate body and not individuals.

Please provide the name of the charge payer, the property address, the property band, the date the premium charge was applied to the account and the UPRN.

Answer:

Please find relevant information in the attached spreadsheet

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


